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Dear Sir/Madam
 
I refer to The Examining Authority’s first Written Questions and requests for information (ExQ1)
Issued on 11 April 2019.  I represent Mrs Kathleen Edna Crook, a Tier One Landowner.  In
accordance with your examination timetable, I am submitting responses to the relevant
questions as follows:
 
Ag.1.23
 
Attached is an ownership plan contained as Appendix One in our Written Representations.  No
land is severed by the Proposed Development.
 
Ag.1.24
 
Mrs Crook’s land does rely upon a private borehole, however this is highly unlikely to affected by
the proposed Development as it lies approximately one kilometre further east than the Allington
Track – well outside the zone of any influence from the proposed Scheme.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Archie Read MRICS
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